
Cross Country Competition. 

 

The annual Cross Country Competition took place in Killinkere on the 16th October 2019.  Thirty-

five children from second to sixth class took part in the competition and represented their 

school with pride.  The races were by no means easy, and this was not helped by the fact that it 

had rained heavily the previous day – let’s just say some participants finished without their 

footwear as a result!  Well done to all the children who took part, they did their school proud.  

A special mention must go to Erelle O’ Sullivan who came first overall in her category of Junior 

Girls – what an achievement! Well done also to the Intermediate Boys team who came first 

overall in their category and to Junior Girls team who came third.  A great day was had by all! 



 



 

 


